
From: Donald Martin [dempc@prodigy.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2005 4:05 PM 
To: Sophie Arrington 
Subject: LifeTalk Radio, Inc. application at Collegedale, TN 
Ms. Arrington: 
 
This is to confirm to you that LifeTalk Radio, Inc. adopts the changes you suggested for the application in File No. 
SES-LIC-20050121-00086 as faxed to me today. 
 
I am also confirming that this facility will have two identical antennas with exactly the same specifications. 
 
Thank you for you assistance. 
Don Martin 
Counsel for LifeTalk Radio. 
--  
 
DONALD E. MARTIN, P.C. 
P.O. Box 8433 
Falls Church, Virginia 22041 
Phone 703-642-2344 
Fax 703-642-2357 


